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A Newsletter for Residents in Indian Hills Estates                                                     November 2022 

Your IHE POA  
Officers and Directors 

President: 
Charles “Chuck” Styers 

Vice President: 
Christine “Christi” Bell   

Secretary: 
Beverly Maloy 

Treasurer: 
Debbie Hood  

Board Member: 
Sharon Wolf  

Board Member: 
Pamela Barquest  

Board Member: 
JoAnna Takemura 

Board Member: 
Don Kanapkey 

 

POA Contact Information:  
IHEPOA 
P.O. Box 743  
Spring Branch, TX 78070 
https://indianhillspoa.com 

IndianHillsPOASpringBranch@gmail.com 

 

   

 

Sadly, we share that our community has suffered yet 

another loss. Lorraine Surber, a resident of Indian Hills for 

many years, passed away October 31st. She is survived by 

her 5 sons and their families, several grandchildren and 

numerous nieces and nephews. Lorraine graciously 

served on our POA Board and is remembered as a good 

neighbor and friend to those who knew her. She lived her 

life holding strong to the values of family and faith and was always quick to help 

those in need. Lorraine will be greatly missed and our thoughts and prayers go out 

to her family. 

Indian Hills Community Grieves the Loss of Lorraine Surber 

Santa Claus Is Coming to Indian Hills Estates! 

Plans have been finalized! Santa 

and his team from the North 

Pole will travel through our 

community on December 10th, 

starting at 2:00 pm. He enjoyed 

his visit so much last year that  

he is bringing even more of his crew with him this trip! Save the date and come 

out and visit him! He will tour every street in our neighborhood and will hand out 

stockings filled with goodies for all children, no matter their age! Parents, there 

will be plenty of opportunities to take photos of your children with Santa and Mrs. 

Claus.  

 

Come outside and greet Santa on 

December 10th starting at 2:00 PM 
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Annual meetings are held the second 
Sunday in September at 2:00 PM.

 
 
 
 

 
 

  
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Do you know how 
the Indian Hills 
Estates POA 
Officers and 
Board of Directors 
are selected? 

Your vote counts! 

The Indian Hills Estates Home 
Owners’ Association is governed 
by a Board of Directors. Directors 
are property owners in Indian 
Hills Estates that are elected by 
members (property owners). 
These positions are voluntary and 
unpaid. 
 
All meetings are held at the 
Pavilion at 5057 Apache 
Moon. 
 
Annual meetings are held the 
second Sunday in September 
at 1:00 PM. 

 
Monthly meetings are held 
the first Monday of each 
month at 7:00 PM.  
 
Property Owners - Please 
be sure your annual dues 
are current. These funds 
support our street lights 
and will help us continue 
these special events. 
 
 

 

An Open Letter from the POA Board of Directors 


